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Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah 
Road Overpass project 
Project update: inbound on-ramp opening 
 

 

The Department of Logistics and Infrastructure is continuing to reconnect traffic to Berrimah Road as part 
of the Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road Overpass (TBOP) project. 

The next phase of the TBOP project will open the right turn from Berrimah Road north onto the Tiger 
Brennan Drive on-ramp, for Darwin-bound traffic. The temporary traffic management currently in place 
will be removed to allow this turn. 

These works are expected to be completed, and the ramp open to traffic, by Saturday 29 March. 

Access to/from Berrimah Road south (East Arm), along with the Darwin-bound off-ramp from Tiger 
Brennan Drive onto Berrimah Road, is expected to be restored by the end of April. This will provide access 
to both Berrimah Road north and East Arm for Darwin-bound traffic. 

Every effort has been made to limit construction time and disruptions, while ensuring improved safety for 
road users and construction workers. 

Please adhere to all traffic management and safety measures in place. 

To keep up to date with road conditions in the Northern Territory, go to roadreport.nt.gov.au or follow 
facebook.com/RoadReportNT 

Contact 

For more information, call 1800 319 881, email TBD.Overpass@nt.gov.au or go to dli.nt.gov.au/projects 

http://www.roadreport.nt.go.au/
https://www.facebook.com/RoadReportNT/
mailto:TBD.Overpass@nt.gov.au
https://dli.nt.gov.au/projects/tiger-brennan-drive-and-berrimah-road-intersection-overpass
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